Report of Workshop on Agnikarma

Workshop on Agnikarma was organized by RSM's C.P.G.S. and R.A. and Panchakarma
Department of Tilak Ayurved Mahavidyalaya on 22 October 2023.

All the delegates and guest were served with delicious breakfast and tea before the workshop.

Inauguration ceremony was presided by Dr. Dilip P. Puranik, President, RSM,. Dr. Saroj V.
Patil, Principal. TAMV, Dr Nandkishor Borse (HOD Shalyatantra Dept),Dr Pramod Kulkarni
(Panchakarma Consultant, S.T.R.H),Dr Prayag Sethiya (Panchakarma Consultant, S.T.R.H),
were present for the program.

Dr Anjali V.Damle (Associate Professor) gave a brief introduction about the workshop & its
aim. Dr.Monica S.Mulay (Assistant professor), introduced the dignitaries. Dr. Tanvi S. Joshi,
(Assistant professor) proposed the vote of thanks. Dr. Vaishnavi Joshi (Panchakarma
Consultant,S.T.R.H)sung the Dhanvantari stavan in her melodious voice.

Dr. Dilip Puranik sir in his presidential addressed talked about the legacy of RSM & TAMV.
He also expressed that more such programs & workshops should be arranged.

Guest speakers and resource persons Dr Amol Bansode (B.A.M.S.M.D.)
(D.E.M.S.C.A.D.skin) C.S.V.D.,Pune and Dr Girish Sarade (B.A.M.S.M.D.PhD) were
felicitated by Hon President Dr D.P.Puranik Sir.

Lectures of both Guest Speakers Dr Amol Bansode Sir and Dr Girish Sarade Sir delivered
with power point presentation, were very appreciated by the participants and followed by
Hands on Training session by both of them. Total 60 participants were divided into two
groups.Both the guest speakers conducted hands on training session of agnikarma on actual
patients of vyadhi like Kadar, charmakila, granthi, tilakalak, katishoola, manyashool,
grudhrasi etc. All participants were also provided with vegetables like pumpkin, bottleguard
and tomato for practice of agnikarma as Yogya vidhi.

Participants expressed their views and appreciated the content,arrangement, management
and overall lecture/hands on training sessions.

All Panchakarma PG students, teaching and non teaching staff, therapists and all who
helped for the successful arrangements for workshop were appreciated for their work.



